From: Apollo Marquez

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Alcohol License Issuance Deadline Approaching - The International LLC
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 3:51:12 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi Jim,

If you could please ask the Common Council to extend the liquor license granting deadline for
the INTERNATIONAL. We are just finishing up with funding and architectural and hope to
be starting construction soon. We will likely be opening in the early Spring, possibly April for
occupancy.

Thanks very much!

On Mon, Aug 29, 2022 at 1:51 PM Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Request in email is fine.

Sincerely,

Jim Verbick, WCMC
(pronouns: he/him/his)
Deputy Clerk

City of Madison City Clerk’s Office

City-County Building-Room 103,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601 | FAX: (608) 266-4666

jverbick@cityofmadison.com | Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk

"“We exist to assist”
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